Bakewell St.
PO Box 26,
Cranbourne 3977

Ph: 5996 1744 Fax: 5996 1370

CRANBOURNE PRIMARY SCHOOL



www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au

Issue 27 4th September 2013

Calendar

UPCOMING EVENTS



Monday 16th- Friday 20th September

Life Education Van

Thursday 19th September Footy Day

Friday 20th September
Last day Term 3 – 3.15pm
Dismissal

Saturday 12th October Family Photo Day

Term 4

Dance Fever – whole school

Due by October 11

BOOK CLUB ISSUE 6
ORDERS DUE TODAY

House Points

1st Childers Equal 2nd

3rd

Russell & Bakewell Cameron

Principal's News

We would like to thank the parents who actively support our programs at school.

The parents who:

- Assist in classroom based activities
- Attend camps and excursions
- Co-ordinate school banking
- PFA members who oversee fundraising
- School Council members

We are always keen to have more parents/grandparents/carers helping around the school. If you have the time or skills that you can share, please register your details at the office.

At the moment we are particularly interested in people to help in some gardening and the covering of books. (Registration form on back page).

Cheryl Van Deursen - Principal

Quote:

'Treat other people the way you would like to be treated yourself'

SCHOOL NEWS

Student Birthdays



Happy Birthday to the students who celebrate their birthdays this week

Arwen G.

Charli R.K.

Ben B.

Tahra H.

Zaelyn W.K.

Gareth R.

Stars of the Week

Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts this week!

this week!		
Grade	Student	For being
Prep PAM	Riley B.	Confident
Junior BA	Summer L.	Co-operative
Junior HM	Kanish B.	Articulate
Junior MC	Montaya F.	Confident
Middle LB	Logan C.	Co-operative
Middle MD	Ronan E.	Organised
Middle SG	Enari A.	Confident
Senior IW	Shelby W.	Co-operative
Senior MR	Tanishq S.	Confident
Senior RP	Sheayne M.	Confident
P.E.	Robert S. (PAM)	Confident
Art	Moa S. (SIW)	Creative
Personal Dev	Hayden L. (SMR)	Co-operative
Assistant Principal	Maania K. (PAM)	Persistent
Principal	Jayde Mc. (MLB)	Responsible

From the Office

The second instalment EMA cheques are now available for collection from the office. If you have elected to be paid into your bank account, this should have already occurred.

Medication:

If your child needs to take medication at school, we are only able to administer medication if we have a signed form and the medication is in the original packaging.

Prescription medication must have the chemist label containing your child's name.

Please see the office for a form or

Please see the office for a form or download one from our website and send it in with the medication.

CURRICULUM NEWS

This term our Prep and Junior teams have been running their 'Investigations' sessions, which have been well received by the students. These sessions provide opportunity for students to investigate and explore a variety of learning activities, which have been carefully planned by the teaching staff. To enable these sessions to run effectively we need your help.

The students are given opportunities to design, create and build objects related to the specific learning goal. This means that we need a supply of items to enable this to continue. If you are able to donate any of the following items to support the program, we would greatly appreciate your support!



- Material/fabric scraps
- 'soft timber' offcuts, nails, screws
- Wool, ribbon, thread
- Magazines
- 'dress up' items
- Wrapping paper, greeting cards
- Grocery boxes, packets
- Packaging boxes, bubble wrap, tissue paper
- cardboard

Di Fernand - Assistant Principal



STUDENT NEWS

JUNIOR SCHOOL

During Investigation time students have be investigating and reinforcing the concepts learnt in Literacy and Numeracy sessions. Investigations involve students discovering and making sense of their world through interactive, hands-on experiences. Students have had opportunities to use and develop their skills they have learnt such as design, construction, role-play and research.



COMMUNITY NEWS



Thank-you to all the families who have shopped at the Good Guys and brought in their Cranbourne Cash vouchers – congratulations to those families who had members of their extended family also shop and collect vouchers.

If you are looking for a sporting club or community activity for your child please check our website under the community activities tab.

<u>www.cranbourne-</u> ps.vic.edu.au

School Uniform Reminder!

Please ensure your child attends school in correct school uniform. Coats, jackets and scarves can be worn travelling to and from school, but students must wear correct school uniform during the school day.

"Hoodies" are not part of our school uniform and therefore should not be worn to school.

Uniforms can be purchased through Beleza and if you have any questions you can contact the office or locate our Student Dress Code/Uniform Policy on the school web site.

Beleza is offering 20% off the regular price of their current stock of bomber jackets.

Hats will be compulsory again in Term 4. If your child has lost

their hat, new hat	s can be purchased from Beleza.
PA	RENT/GRANDPARENT/CARERS
	EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
Name of helper: Child/ren: Days Available: Contact No: How I can assist:	

